
I urge you to throw away HB4005, such requirements to lock up firearms has been ruled 
unconstitutional by the Supreme Court. 
 
"The requirement that any lawful firearm in the home be disassembled or bound by a trigger lock makes 
it impossible for citizens to use arms for the core lawful purpose of self-defense and is hence 
unconstitutional," - Justice Antonin Scalia 
 
 
It also places burdens on the law abiding citizens that will do nothing to decrease crime.  It only serves 
to infringe on our rights.  Pass laws that punish criminals for committing crimes.  Do you not believe in 
self defense and community oriented policing strategies?  Why pass laws that give criminals greater 
confidence that they will be facing unarmed victims? 
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